
 

                   
Corona Virus Update 

  July 6, 2020 
 

To all our patients, 

With Covid-19 continuing as a concern for all of us, our office continues to monitor and 

adjust our office procedures based on the latest information from the State and Federal 

sources.  We deeply appreciate that you have continued to choose Premier Women’s 

Care for you Obstetric and Gynecologic care and want to reassure you that your health 

and well-being will always remain the top priority of our office! 

 To protect yourself and others you are asked to bring a mask/face covering with 

you for each appointment and wear it for the duration of your visit. 

   

 The ongoing availability of Personal Protective Equipment (PPE) continues be one 

of the biggest challenges faced by healthcare organizations, including our office.  

As we need to have enough mask on hand for our staff, we will no longer be 

able to supply a mask to those patients who do not have one when they 

come for your appointment and you will need to reschedule your visit. 

 

 You will be able to have one support person to accompany you and your support 

person will be asked the same screening questions as we ask our patients and will 

be required to wear their own mask.  

 

 Every patient is screened for symptoms (cough, shortness of breath, fever, etc.) 

that may indicate infection, will be asked about recent travel history, and also will 

be asked about any known exposure to a person who has tested Covid POSITIVE.  

If infection is suspected or you have had prolonged exposure to a known Covid 

positive person within the last 14 days your appointment may need to be 

rescheduled.  We appreciate your understanding regarding this precautionary 

measure. 

 

 If appropriate for your condition, a telehealth appointment can still be scheduled. 

 

 We continue to ask that if you are not feeling well that you reschedule your 

appointment for your safety and the safety of others. 

If you have any questions, please contact the office.  Thank you 
     

 


